
November 19,2023 Anthony Franco’s Wayne NJ 
 
 
 
Pat called meeting to order at 2:16 PM 
 
Bob led the pledge of allegiance 
 
Pat thanked the hosts Mark and Joyce Santamauro 
 
Pat greeted new members Rich and Linda Burns, Rich drove his 56 Fiesta Red bird to 
the meeting and explained how he received the car. 
 
Pat turned the meeting over to Arlene 
 
Arlene thanked the hosts 
 
Arlene went over the November birthdays and anniversaries 
 
Arlene mentioned Bill Jesse’s finger operation, Joan is is doing well and is traveling to 
Chicago for Thanks Giving she will also try to come to our Christmas party, Steve stated 
he saw Jan this week and she is doing well and is happy 
 
October minutes were read by Toni 
 
Steve went over the treasury report, Steve reminded everyone if they aren’t going to the 
party to pay their dues by January 
 
Lois correspondence, nothing to report 
 
Lucille sunshine report, sent a card to Lois and Aileen Corbett 
 
Donna, CTCI, Donna wasn’t present 
 
Paul S Newsletter, getting ready for the new newsletter, send what you would like in it to 
him 
 
Paul A membership, no new members or packets given 
 
Pat webpage, Many pics from convention and fall cruise are on it 
 
Paul S Facebook, nothing new has been put on 
 
Arlene wished everyone a Happy Thanksgiving and turned the meeting over to Pat 
 
Pat spoke about the Florida convention, he stated there were nice tours, Jesse won the 



Bill and Donna received the Ford Johnson Award 
 
Pat stated he received a box of calendars from Hills, if anyone wants one they can take 
one 
 
Pat spoke about the fall cruise and announced that Mike Parrillo, did a great job and 
can do it forever 
 
Pat stated this was the last meeting of the year 
 
Juliann spoke about the sweetheart brunch, she asked if the club wanted to change 
place being the old place (McLoons Boathouse) was charging for bar use and $2000 if 
we wanted the separate room.  Club said they would like to go somewhere else, 
Juliann is looking into other places 
 
Arlene spoke about the Christmas party, 43 people are coming so far, Arlene wants to 
change place for next year.  No grab bag or gifts this year, bring Toys for Toys for tots, 
Mr. and Mrs. Santa Claus are going to be there 
 
Pat stated he had gotten an email from Helen who runs a library for youth services, she 
said that the kids who are 14 and older like looking at our website, they like the old cars 
 
50/50 in the amount of $70 was won by Theresa Parrillo 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 2:58 pm 
 
 
Toni Sabino 
NJORTC Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 


